
De: Concerned Moravians [mailto:concernedmoravians@gmail.com]  
Enviado el: viernes, 01 de febrero de 2019 15:45 
Para: moravos@cic.co.cu 
Asunto: Thank you - from Concerned Moravians 

  

  

Dear Bishop Rusindo, 

  

Representing the leadership team of the Concerned Moravians' group, we are writing to thank you for your 
efforts to keep us informed of world-wide actions, and for your bold stance for the Word of God and the 
COUF.  As you know, we are standing for these as well, and are attempting to counteract the North 
American Synods' recent unconstitutional and unbiblical actions.  So far, our provincial leaders have not 
taken any action to support our efforts.  Sadly, it appears that these board members support the break in 
church unity. 

  

To support our group's efforts, we desire to build connections with the world-wide Unitas Fratrum - to 
stand as united Brothers and  Sisters in Christ, and to honor His Word.  We will continue to build this 
strength by reaching out to others who support our stance as we learn of them.  We will begin by getting in 
touch with Bishop Krasny in the Czech Republic.  After reading his letter, which you forwarded to us, we 
feel we can turn to both you and him as partners in our efforts. 

  

We ask for your blessing, guidance and thoughts, for ALL Moravians, as we seek to Biblically shepherd 
our church in the absence of other leaders willing to stand up for our church constitutions and for our God. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

Your Brothers and Sisters in Christ 

  

Kay Adams, Eddie and Diane Hubbard, Dick Joyce, Richard Key, Compton Lane, Cynthia Morgan, Rev. 
Jim Newsome, Johnnie and Judy Tayloe 

	


